
Safe Drinking Water Financial Assistance Program 

Amador County has limited funds available to assist homeowners with work necessary to protect public 

health from contaminated drinking water sources.  Eligible owners include: 

 Those with nitrate contaminated wells within a defined area of the Ione Valley 

 Owners County-wide with failing septic systems  

 Please review the Program Policy and download an Application.  

Completed applications must be received by the Amador County Environmental Health Department no 

later than 5:00 PM, Friday, May 30, 2014. 

Offers of assistance will be based on need and available funds. 

 If you have any questions about the program please contact the Amador County Environmental Health 

Department at 223-6439. 

 


